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To:

1. M/s Shah Zaraab Enterprises, House No. F 25/894, Civic City Complex, Zarghoon
Road, Quetta

2. M/s NPI Construction and Engineering,

3. M/s Khosti Brothers Construction Company, Shop 4-5, Ghaffar Kibzai Market, Loralai.

4. M/s Abdul Ghaffar and Sons, Suite 23, First Floor Civic Center, Angle Road, Quetta.

NOTIFICATION OF THE RESULTS OF THE BIDDING
CONTRACT NO. CAD-CW-03 - COMMAND AREA DEVELOPMENT WORKS OF
KHARZAN HATACHI INFILTRATION GALLERY, MULA RIVER BASIN,
DISTRICT KHUZDAR

Pursuant to ITB Sub-Clause 39.2, this is to notify you that your Bid dated 7 May 2025 for the
execution of the Contract No. CAD-CW-03 - Command Area Development Works of Kharzan
Hatachi Infiltration Gallery, Mula river Basin, District Khuzdar remained unsuccessful.

Out of the five bidders who submitted their bids, the following three bidders were determined
as substantially responsive to the requirements of the bidding documents and meet the
qualifying criteria specified therein:

1. M/s Khosti Brothers Construction Company
2. M/s Malik Abdul Ghaffar & Brothers
3. M/s Abdul Ghaffar and Sons

The lowest evaluated substantially responsive bid is that submitted by M/s Malik Abdul Ghaffar
& Brothers, for a total evaluated bid price of Rs. 70,631,208, which has been accepted by our
Agency.

Unsuccessful Bidders may request in writing to the undersigned for a debriefing, seeking
explanations on the grounds on which their Bids were not selected.
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